
Public Hearings 
 

The City of Harbor Beach will be holding five separate public hearings at a 
City Council meeting on March 18, 2024 @ 7:00 PM at Harbor Beach City 
Hall.  The first public hearing will be for public comment on a Department 
of Natural Resource grant application for Phase 5 of the Harbor View 
Trail. The second public hearing will be for public comment on a 
Department of Natural Resource grant application for Phase I of the North 
Park Waterfront Annex. The third public hearing will be for public 
comment on a Department of Natural Resource grant application for 
Phase II of the North Park Waterfront Annex.  The fourth public hearing 
will be for public comment on a Department of Natural Resource 
Waterways grant application for fuel system upgrades at the Harbor 
Beach Municipal Marina. The fifth public hearing will be for public 
comment on a Department of Natural Resource Waterways grant 
application for dredging at the Harbor Beach Municipal Marina.  If you 
have questions, please contact City Manager Ron Wruble at 989-479-3363  
or rwruble@harborbeach.com.  
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